
Report of the Burwood/Pegasus Community Board to the Council meeting of 27 May 2004 

12. 2003/04 PROJECT AND DISCRETIONARY FUNDING  
 
 The Community Recreation Adviser sought the Board’s approval for returning a grant made for the 

Samoan Independence Day event and making a contribution to the Positively Pacific Aranui Fono.  
The Board resolved: 

 
 1. That the Board’s 2003/04 Project funding of $2,500 allocated to the Samoan Independence Day 

be returned to the Board’s Discretionary funding. 
 
 2. To allocate up to $1,572 of the Board’s 2003/04 Discretionary funding to the Positively Pacific 

Aranui Fono on 14 May 2004. 
 
 


